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Via Electronic Mail 

May 31, 2022 

Inspections Plus, LLC 
504 El Paraiso Road NE, Suite B 
Albuquerque, NM 87113 
Email: rene@inspectionsplus.com 

RE: Prequalification Packet Approval 

Mr. Martin, 

This letter is to inform you that the New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) 
has approved your company’s Prequalification Packet. You were approved on 5/31/2022 
and are now prequalified.  

Your prequalified status expires in exactly one year on 5/30/2023. Please see the 
Contractor Prequalification Rule, 18.27.5 NMAC, for further explanation of the expiration 
and renewal process.   

If you have any questions, concerns or require additional information regarding the 
Prequalification process, please do not hesitate to call me at (505) 690-0057 or Amos Padilla 
at (505) 699-2613.  

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Lujan 
Contractor Prequalification 
Construction Audit Team 


